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February 11, 1962

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Dear Dr. Garcia,

On recommendation of Mr. Vicente Ximenes, I applied to
Mr. Frank Cummings for the position of Labor Affairs Officer
in AID in Washington D.0. Mr. Ximenes then told me to ask
and see if you would recommend me to the National Democratic
Committee..

I have a B.A. in Inter-American Affairs from the University
of New Mexico. I worked for the Southern Union Gas Company as
a warehouse man for a year. I gained experience in bookkeeping,
ordering, selling, and accounting while working there. Then I
returned to Albuquerque to continue school. Now I am employed
with the United States Post Office. In the G.I. Forum I have
had experience in Public Relations and Labor Affairs. Being an
active member I have acquired much of this experience. Also I
am now making a concentrated study on these two subjects.

If you need more information as to my qualifications, I will
give them to you here in Albuqueroue on the seventeenth of this
month. Thanking you in advance for your consideration, I await
your reply.

Very Truly, _ _
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